From: shirley giles [mailto:slgiles@gmail.com]

Sent: Thursday, October 27, 2016 1:46 PM

To: PCD <pcd@bainbridgewa.gov>

Subject: Stop Madrona School in My Neighborhood!

It has come to our attention that the Madrona School is looking to build a school at the property near
where we live on North Madison. Actually, two properties away from where we live, is where they
will build this school. We live on Idel Weis Court.

We DO NOT support the building of this school in that location . The traffic on North Madison
already is frustrating and challenging in the morning and afternoon in this area. We have a Private
School and Elementary School with in one mile or so. Traffic backs up on North Madison and 305 in
the morning which causes delays getting to the ferry, or appointments, and work.

Where are the cars going to park for the large Auditorium? Accommodating 400 members? That's a
lot of activity, noise, alarms, bells. We do not feel this has been intelligently planned out.

Shirley and Bill Giles
Idel Weis Ct
Bainbridge Island, WA 98110



